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15 May 2020 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 
 
LEAVERS’ HOODIES – PARENTAL CONSENT   
 
This year the Friends of St Andrew’s have very kindly offered to 
pay for the ‘Leavers Hoodies’ for all of our Year 6 children.  
 
At this stage we are writing to all parents to ask for consent to 
have your child’s name included on the back of the hoodies. 
 
A further letter will be published shortly with details of how to 
order one of these hoodies if you wish to do so.  
 
To give permission for your child’s name to be included on the back of the hoodies please text 
HOODIE YES (using our text messaging service) and include how your child would like their 
name to appear on the hoodie. This can be any of the options below. 
Full name   
Initials   
First name only 
Nickname  
 
If you do not give permission for your child’s name to be included on the back of the hoodies 
please text HOODIE NO. 
 
Please send your reply no later than Monday 18th May. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 
Mrs K Smith 
Head Teacher 
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